
   WKNA Board Meeting 

            Jan. 8, 2015 

       Keizer Civic Center 

 

Attending: Rhonda Rich, President 

Carol Doerfler, Vice President 

Carolyn Homan, Secretary 

Art Mauer 

Ron Freeman 

Guests: Tom Homan 

 

Rhonda called the meeting called to order at 8:15 p.m., following the general WKNA meeting. 

 

Rhonda asked for approval of the minutes of the Nov. 13 board meeting. Art Mauer moved approval and 

Ron Freeman seconded. Minutes were approved. 

 

Rhonda asked if Board members were willing to assume the same assignments as in 2014 – Carol, 

Carolyn – meeting notices to media; Carol, Facebook updates; Art, yard sign distribution. All agreed. 

 

Rhonda circulated a draft logo for WKNA, prepared by Barb Smith Henke. The Board will address this at 

a future meeting. 

 

Rhonda said she would be getting a WKNA poster up in Cummings School soon and is working on getting 

more brochures printed and will obtain display racks for the brochures so they can be put out with 

meeting notice signs. 

 

Gary Blake will not be continuing on the Board, but has agreed to continue organizing the Adopt-A-

Street cleanups. 

 

Carolyn agreed to again approach the Audubon Society about a birding tour of Keizer Rapids Park in 

September, as has been done the past two years. 

 

The group talked about inviting Keizer businesses to participate in future meetings. Ron said he had 

mentioned REI because it is new to the city. The community garden is a meeting topic possibility. Carol 

said she would pursue this. Home Grown Theater is another potential topic. 

 

Rhonda noted that the February board meeting would potentially be Feb. 5, but that Carol will be out of 

town. Ron said he would be gone as well. Rhonda proposed a joint Board/general membership meeting 

for Feb. 12, making it more of a social event, providing pizza and inviting everyone to help brain storm 

meeting topics for the coming year. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 

 

 


